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We are almost settled in to our new offices above the Ballarat Mining Exchange at 12

Lydiard Street North, Ballarat, right in the middle of the Ballarat arts and Culture Precinct.

This grand old heritage building will house up to eight Core program exhibitions at BIFB 09

Our new telephone number is  +61 [0]3  5331 4833.  New email address is info@ballaratfoto.org and website [when the new version is up and running – in the meantime it is redirected to www.daylesfordfotobiennale.org] is www.ballaratfoto.org
Be sure to add our email address to your address book to make sure your firewall enables

you remain in the loop for all the latest information on the Ballarat International Foto Biennale 2009.


Schools Project co-ordinator and BIFB board member Senga Peckham has put out a call for redundant digital cameras. If you have upgraded to a camera with a lot more megapixels

recently and your older model is now languishing in your repository for  things that aren’t much use any more, we would love to take delivery of same to distribute to schools throughout Ballarat and the Hepburn Shire. As with DFB05 and DFB07, schools will be invited to participate in BIFB 09 with school projects to hang in shopfront windows throughout the festival. If you have such a camera for which you have no further use, wrap it up and post it to BIFB, Po Box 569 Daylesford [along with any instruction books, memory cards etc.] and Senga will make sure it goes to a good home


There is no formal call for entry for the Core Program at Ballarat  as participation in the prestigious top end of the program is by invitation,  but that said, we are always interested in looking at work which may potentially be included.  If you have a show that is exciting, fresh, challenging, pushes boundaries or exhibits the ultimate in photographic craft, or preferably ticks most, if not all of those boxes, we would like to hear from you. But before you go stuffing a CD into an envelope, there are a couple of other criteria for Core Program participation.  Work must be previously un-exhibited if you are an Australian artist, or have had only limited exposure if you are an international based artist.  If your work is a variation on a well worn theme or technique we will probably not be interested. 

There will be a formal Call for Entry into the Fringe Program later in the year – probably early in November. To make sure you get the call when it goes out, get on our Email list via the website www.ballaratfoto.org.


The move to Ballarat means we will need to establish a  further Organising committee to take care of the many tasks that need to be done in Ballarat. We have an office upstairs in the Mining Exchange in Lydiard Street North where we will meet. You don’t have to be a photographer to be on the organising committee and you don’t have to commit your life for the next 15 months to be involved. There is a diverse range of tasks  which need to be undertaken – some requiring  lots of effort, some requiring minimal input. Some things need to be done now, and others not until we are a lot further down the track. The Ballarat organising committee will be made up of groups responsible for the areas of local sponsorship, venue management, Events and staging, volunteers recruitment and management plus a range of other tasks. Send us an email to info@ballaratfoto.org , or give us a call on 5331 4833, or drop into the office above the Mining Exchange in Lydiard Street if you are interested in joining the Ballarat Organising Committee,  or would just like to know more details.

We also have a Melbourne group for those who are metro based and would like to get involved. The next Melbourne Group meeting is Tuesday July 29th at 7.00 pm. at White Space Studios, level 2, 95 Victoria Street Fitzroy. 

 
Daylesford Foto Biennale Inc. has been awarded Deductible Gift Recipient Status [DGR] which means that donations over $5 can be claimed as an income tax deduction. There are a few conditions attached to DGR donations. Funds must be kept in a separate Public Fund account, and only used for DFB cultural purposes. For the giver, donations must be unconditional – you can’t ask for anything in return, but rest assured your donation will be acknowledged in our publications and website. If you would like to join the list of supporters, please call or email  the festival office  to make your  donation.


For the immediate future we will continue to operate as the Daylesford Foto Biennale Inc. 

Members, in addition to a range of benefits including free entry to exhibitions and seminars, discounts on workshops and Ballarat International Foto Biennale merchandise, are eligible for nomination to BIFB Inc board positions, and are entitled to vote at the BIFB Inc AGM or Special Meetings. To become a member you must fill in the membership form [available to download from the website or call the office to have one posted or emailed out] 

and have your application endorsed by two existing BIFB Inc. members. Membership runs from joining date to AGM following the 2009 Ballarat International Foto Biennale. Membership fee is $33 inc GST plus $11 inc GST joining fee. 

Renewal  notices for existing BIFB Inc. members went out sometime ago. There is still a  sizeable proportion of members who have not renewed for 09. So if you have an invoice collecting dust in your in tray, please send your cheque as soon as possible – we need it!


The first Canberra National Festival of Photography VIVID opened on July 11th 2008 and runs through until October 12th. Over fifty national and ACT-based institutions are collaborating to present exhibitions, conferences and a range of events for photographers, photographic historians and everyone with an interest in photography. Check out the full program of events

at www.nla.gov.au/vivid.




Do you have a venue in Ballarat or environs, or the Hepburn Shire, which may be suitable for  hosting a Fringe exhibition or event during the Ballarat International Foto Biennale?  We are currently compiling a list of potential spaces. If you would like to be involved, or just find a out a bit more about  the Festival, please call the office on 5331 4833 or send us an email to info@ballaratfoto.org so we can discuss the possibility of your involvement.

                                    FESTIVAL  SEEKS MANAGER


The Ballarat  International Foto Biennale is seeking a suitably qualified person to take the role as Festival Manager. The position requires a self starter, with good communication and business skills, plus a proven record in writing of successful funding applications. The Festival manager will be responsible for the day to day business operations of the Festival. The successful applicant will need to be Ballarat based and have their own ABN. For more details, contact the Festival Office on 5334 4833
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